
 

 

 

 

 

November 28, 1995 

 

BY FACSIMILE 

 

Ms. Jane E. Vezeris 

Deputy Assistant Director 

Office of Administration 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 

 

Re:  Secret Service List of Recommended Postponements (Revised 11/9/95) 

 

Dear Jane: 

 

In your letter of November 9, 1995, you indicated that the United States Secret Service was 

continuing to refine the postponement process.  Enclosed with your letter was the revised list of 

postponements as of November 9, 1995.  We also have your letter of November 15, 1995, in which 

you offered more specific postponements for Secret Service document numbers 21a and 21b. 

 

I am writing to confirm our understanding that your refinement of the postponement process for the 

House Select Committee materials referred to the United States Secret Service by Legislative 

Archives at NARA is now complete. We understand that Legislative Archives referred a total of  

506 documents from the House Select Committee to you. Listed below are documents you asked the 

Assassination Records Review Board to review at its November 14, 1995 meeting. It is our 

understanding that this list of 34 items constitutes your complete request for postponements. That is, 

the copies of documents you sent by courier on November 13, 1995, with the enclosed list, is the final 

list of documents from the HSCA documents referred to you that you wish the ARRB to consider. If 

so, we are assuming that all other HSCA documents referred to the USSS by Legislative Archives are 

open in full. The following is the list of documents, which we received from you on November 13, 

1995, by Agency File Number and Record Number: 
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Are we correct in assuming that this constitutes your final list of requests for 

postponements from the House Select Committee material? 

 

With respect to the document you referred to the CIA--Agency File No. 015052/Record No. 

180-10117-10086: Would you please clarify the status of this document? The CIA has indicated to 

ARRB Staff that there is no objection by that agency to full release of this document. Does the United 

States Secret Service agree with this position or do you wish to offer specific postponements? 

 

We would appreciate having your response by the close of business on Friday, December 1, 1995. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

 

 

cc: Donald Personette 

 

  

 

 


